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From: LEILANIS ON CUNANAN, CESO VI

Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Ang Martir by the Holy Rosary Parish

Date:  September 16, 2016

. Please find attached letter of Rev. Fr. Francis F. Dizon VG, Parish Priest of Holy

Rosary Parish, inviting teachers and students to watch “Ang Martir”, a dance
drama depicting message of courageous faith in God, on September 23, 2016, at
the Holy angel University Theatre.

Regular showing will be at 10:00 A.M. and 3:00 P.M., while the gala performance will
be at 7:00 P.M. A minimal fee of P60.00 will be charged from each viewer for the 1%t
two showings, and P100.00 for the gala showing.

Viewing is voluntary and must be properly coordinated with concerned authorities. In
case of positive response to the invitation, the principal must ensure that
interventions will be conducted to make-up for the disrupted classes.

For details, please contact Ms. Hilana T. Roman at cellphone number
0917-510-6177.

For information.
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September 13, 2016 /5

Ms. Leilani S. Cunanan, CESO IV

Officer-in-Charge By
Office of the Schools Division Superimiendent

DepEd — Division of Angeles

Angeles City

Dear Ms. Cunanan,

Grace and peace to you!

As part of our efforts toward new evangelization, the Holy Rosary Parish, with support from the National
Commission for Culture and the Arts (NCCA) and the Angeles City Tourism Office (ACTO), presented a
dance drama on the life of San Lorenzo Ruiz entitled Ang Martir on Holy Wednesday, March 23, 2016 at
the Sto. Rosario Heritage District. The dance drama was choreographed and directed by highly-acclaimed
artist Mr. Peter de Vera and performed by members of the parish community supported by performing
artists of the Sinukwan Kapampangan Training Center for the Arts.

Ang Martir was very well-received and garnered praises for its artistry and creativity, and most
importantly, its powerful message of courageous faith in God. In order to share this soul-stirring
experience to a wider audience, most especially the youth, we are restaging Ang Martir on Friday,
September 23, 2016, the month of the first Filipino saint’s martyrdom, at the Holy Angel University
Theatre. We woul like to invite students from schools under your division to watch this dance drama and
learn from the lessons embodied in the presentation.

We would be very pleased to discuss the details with you or with the heads of the different schools. For
more information, please contact Ms. Hilana T. Roman through cellphone number 0917-510-6177. We
share your resolve to inculcate in our youth a genuine love for God and love for others. Let us strengthen
our partnership in the formation of our youth so that their lives may glorify God.

With every good wish and prayer to you and your schools, I remain,

In the service of Christ,
ZE T % 73

Rev. Fr. Francis‘F. Dizon VG
Parish Priest



